
Third Grade Field Trip 
 

Please join us for our class field trip to the Memphis Zoo this 
friday, February 16th. 

We will be attending the first public feeding of Weenie the 
hippopotamus. 

Please send $5 for your students ticket and a brown sack lunch. 

Parents are WELCOME! 
Please attend. The busses will leave the school at 8:30 a.m. 

 
Sign and return: 
I __________ give my permission for my child __________ to attend the 3rd 

grade field trip at the Memphis Zoo Friday, February 16, 2022. 

 
Parent Signature _______________ Date _______  

 

Email: ​alexis.primm@smail.astate.edu 
Phone: (870) 555-6565 ext:2300 

mailto:alexis.primm@smail.astate.edu

